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We hope you had a lovely weekend! 

Thank you to everyone who took part in Parents Evening last week.  It was great to chat to you all 

and to discuss your child’s progress. 

 

This Thursday, 21st October pupils and staff can come to school wearing pink. We are raising   

money for Breast Cancer Research so any donations will be much appreciated. 

Sensory Boxes return 

We would like to ask if you have a Sensory Box at home which we sent out when our children were 

in isolation during the pandemic, please could you return them to school as soon as possible.  

Halloween 

We will be enjoying Halloween parties in classes this Friday, 22nd October. 

Children are invited to wear Halloween Costumes. 

100 Club Membership Reminder  

Memberships are due for renewal so please make a payment of £24 by Friday 22nd October. 

If you need further help do not hesitate to contact Michelle at school. 

Harvest Celebration 

This year we will be celebrating Harvest in school on  

Wednesday 20th October 2021. We would appreciate any 

donations of fruit, vegetables, tins and packets of food.  

These items will then be sent out to 3 local care homes and a 

food bank 

Congratulations to Jenna and Jake on the 

birth of their baby boy, James Jacob John 

Thresh! 

He is beautiful, we can’t wait to meet him! 

Reading Books 

Thank you for your support in helping  your child 

with their reading books at home. 

Please can we ask that reading books are returned 

to school each week so that we can send home a 

new one. 

 
Wear it Pink Day 



   Holly Grove Heroes 

Aisling’s Class - Freya 

Samantha’s Class - Hussain 

Laura’s Class - Menaal 

Libby’s Class– Shayaan 

Rebecca’s Class - Varian 

Danielle’s Class - Caiden 

Julie’s Class - Harrison 

   Connor’s Class - Fahd 

Alison’s Class -  Haroon 

Jack’s Class -  Shamaim 

 

 

  School Closes Friday, 22.10.21 and  

Re opens Tuesday 2.11.21 

Have a Great Half Term! 

  

 

Children - Henry, Szymon, Fahd and Blake 

      

      Staff  -    Eve 

 

Rebecca is our Staff Member of 

the Week for making a huge 

difference in the lives of all the 

children she has taught, past 

and present. 

 Well done Rebecca, proud to 

have you as part of our team. 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding our first Nibble and Natter group of the new 

school year on Tuesday 19th October 2021 from 1pm-3pm.    

The group will be held in the Campus auditorium and Shagufta will 

wait at the café entrance so that she can take you there. 

For all the new parents, Nibble and Natter is an informal group and 

all Holly Grove parents/carer’s may attend and have the opportunity 

to meet other parents/carer’s and share similar experiences. Tea and 

coffee will be available and everyone attending are welcome to 

bring in any biscuits/cakes as a contribution. 

We look forward to seeing you all! 

Nibble and Natter 



 

 


